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SGM 

                                             Summer Picnic 
 We had a great time, beautiful weather, and delicious food at our SGM  

picnic this year. I’m sad to say, we had low attendance. Those present were a    

little disappointed because they were looking forward to eating, relaxing with 

members, talking about their art, and learning about the work of others. It must 

have been a busy summer for everyone, although some of our members took the 

time to let me know they wouldn’t be able to attend. We were thinking that next 

year to save costs and prevent cooking too much food, we would start to request 

an RSPV just to give us a better idea of who can attend. Those present, in picnic 

mode, were Laura Gabriel, David Mandiberg, Sophia and Oakie Myers, Rosalie 

Kalinin, our President, Pauline with her husband Norm Flaga, myself, and my 

husband, chef Marty. Fortunately, one of the nice things about a small turn-out 

is having a lot of time to visit with everyone. I’m looking forward to next sum-

mer, I hope you are too. 

Diane, your newsletter editor. 

Steve Miller       At Lawrence Street Gallery,  22620 Woodward Ave. 

                                     Suite A   Ferndale, MI   48220 

 “Fabric(s) and Figure(s)” 

November 1st. Gallery Exhibit Opening 6:00 - 9:00 PM  

Steve’s sculptures along with Kay Lister’s Paintings and   

Fabric Designs will be the featured Artists in this Gallery 

through November. Steve is the treasurer of our SGM 

Guild. He has dutifully held the position for many years. 

He has also taught and organized many workshops for 

us. I hope you can find the time to come to his opening and show our support 

for this Sculptors Guild of Michigan member.  

                                       www.lawrencestreetgallery.com 


